
New This Year: Online Presentations  

 
DAS-HRE is offering two Enrollment and Change presentations for retirees.  

October 25, 2018 from 7:00 – 8:00 pm 

November 8, 2018 from 1:00 – 2:00 pm 

To register for the webcasts, click on the following link registration link for the 
date and time you wish to enroll. 

October 25 https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_LiSnvDWPTGS2GbHuAcBHHw 

Nov. 8 https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_jkOl10U8S0Od9w7V3PqJIg 

Webcasts are free of charge. 
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